
DG Farms (Sereno) 
We have great news – pools will re-open Saturday, May 9, 2020. 

 
During the week of 5/5/2020 to 5/8/2020, we will be performing 

a deep clean of the pool area so it will be ready for you on Saturday. 
 

Once the pool reopens, we request that all residents adhere to the 
following guidelines so as to stay in compliance with social distancing parameters: 

 
The maximum load at the pool is 50% capacity. 

 
A maximum of 49 people will be allowed in the pool area at one time 

 
Please assist us by adhering to this requirement by self-monitoring. 

 
And Don’t Forget While at the Pool: 

 
If you don’t live together, stay 6 feet apart 

Do not congregate in non-family groups 
No groups of more than 10 people 

 
Welcome Back – We Missed You! 


